
Warner Mountain Gun Club 

November 1, 2017 

 

Present:  Richard Cooper, Laura Cooper, Dwayne Hafner, Mike Wickman, Bill Gransee 

 

No minutes from Oct. 2017 meeting. 

 

No Treasurer’s report for this month. 

 

Old Business: 

 Richard Cooper and Jack Doolittle have been to range building target frames. 
 

 Norm May's house has gone back to mortgage holder. 

 

New Business: 

Applications for 2018 will be sent out this month. 
 

Norm May's leftover guns and reloading equipment are going to be taken to 

Cabela's Reno and Carson City Pawn later this month. 
 

Nominations for Officers for 2018: 

President: Richard Cooper 

Vice-President: Dan Hamrick 

Treasurer: Margot Dodds 

Secretary: Laura Cooper 

 

Member count as of Nov. 1, 2017: 187 

 

Meeting adjourned. 


